
Notice of Resumption of Operations 
 

Puerto Rico Public Broadcasting Corporation, licensee of Station WIPR-DT, San Juan, 
Puerto Rico (the “Station”), hereby notifies the FCC that the Station commenced operations 
with its post-auction interim facilities on August 25, 2018.  On June 29, 2018, the FCC granted 
authority for the Station to operate at variance from its post-auction construction permit (LMS 
File No. 0000055289) to permit the Station to continue operations while it completes the 
construction of its authorized post-auction facilities (LMS File No. 0000034681).  


